
From: Pandos, William
To: Sillaway, Annie
Subject: RE: Toula Avenue ROW Vacate
Date: Wednesday, July 17, 2024 4:41:56 PM
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Hi Annie,  I am good with allowing the easement to be vacated.
 
 
 

Bill Pandos
Greenways & Natural Lands Division Manager
Parks & Recreation |  Greenways & Natural Lands 
O: (407) 665-2173 |  C: (407) 951-1483 |  F: (407) 655-2179
100 First East Street, 4th Floor
Sanford FL 32771-8947
wpandos@seminolecountyfl.gov
www.seminolecountyfl.gov

 

 

From: Sillaway, Annie <asillaway@seminolecountyfl.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2024 2:55 PM
To: Pandos, William <WPandos@seminolecountyfl.gov>
Subject: Toula Avenue ROW Vacate
 
Hi Bill,
 
I wanted to reach out about a right of way vacate that will be going to BCC on August 27th. Do
you have an issue with the right of way vacate since it touches the Seminole Wekiva Trail? I
have attached the sketch and description for your reference. Thank you.
 
 

Annemarie (Annie) Sillaway, AICP 
Senior Planner – Current Planning
Development Services | Planning & Development
O: (407) 665-7936 
1101 E. 1st Street, Sanford, FL 32771
asillaway@seminolecountyfl.gov
www.seminolecountyfl.gov
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Where Customer Service is our top priority.
Customer Service Survey:  www.seminolecountyfl.gov/devcustomersurvey
 
 
 
 
****Florida has a very broad Public Records Law. Virtually all written communications to or from State and Local Officials and
employees are public records available to the public and media upon request.  Seminole County policy does not differentiate
between personal and business emails.  E-mail sent on the County system will be considered public and will only be withheld from
disclosure if deemed confidential pursuant to State Law.****
 

http://www.seminolecountyfl.gov/devcustomersurvey

